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The last letter re above was in regardto increase of footing required for Modification
 (Increase in Blade & construction )The letter was from the Senior Planning Officer,Diana
 Mitchell,Resource & Energy Assessments,Planning Services,N>S>W>8 May,2018.It was
 stated the size & type of the footings required for either approved project or modified
 project had NOT been received ONLY approx.dimensions has been received.The necessary
 level of BLASTING had also NOT been given.This fragile enviroment must require very
 specific  level of construction.Has this been done?We must  protect this very significant
 ,heritage range which noone has shown any regard.PLEASE review such a dev.& no
 Modification to  greatly increase such a project.Regards Angela Regan




